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LD 603
I urge you to vote OUGHT TO PASS on LD 603, AN Act to ensure that the 
exemption of certain agricultural Buildings from the Maine uniform Building and 
Energy Codes includes Maple Sugarhouses.  I totally agree with this bill.  Maple 
Syrup and other products are great products from our state and bring in people for all 
the other businesses of our state.  This is a LONG TRADITION of Maine and should 
be encouraged and helped to keep it alive and growing.  We don't have enough of this 
kind of thing to bring people here except to enjoy our summers.  Help them to bring 
people into our state by promoting the sugarhouses to make their money in their short 
season of production.  Thank you for voting that LD603 OUGHT TO PASS.  


